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NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

REGULAR AQUATIC INVASIVE SPECIES (AIS) TASK FORCE 

MEETING OF THE LAKE MINNETONKA CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 14, 2015 
 

 

 NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that Lake Minnetonka Conservation District (LMCD) has cancelled the 

regular AIS Task Force meeting scheduled for Friday, August 14, 2015.  The next regular LMCD AIS Task 

Force meeting is scheduled for Friday, September 11, 2015 (8:30 a.m. in the LMCD office).   

 Questions can be directed to LMCD Executive Director Greg Nybeck. 

 


